
Year 6 Open Evening at Bramcote College
Tuesday 26th September from 6:00pm to 8:00pm 

The staff and students at Bramcote College would like to invite you to come 
along to our Year 6 Open evening, to see the school, meet our staff and 

students and to ask any questions you may have.

Come along and enjoy:

✓ Presentations by Mrs Gale our Headteacher at 6:15pm and 7:15pm
✓ Tours of the school
✓ A chance to chat with staff and students
✓ A school dinner taster menu
… and much more in each of our subject areas

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday  26th September  

Please email openevening@bramcote.college for more information
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